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Transportation Notice 

 # 2024 – 002 

 

Effective, Thursday January 4th, 2024. 

 
 

To: All Concerned 
 

 
Subject: “Kicking” Rail Cars 
 

The practice of allowing rail cars to be “Kicked” or “Dropped” or to be free rolling in an 
uncontrolled environment on BRC property is prohibited, cars shall not be allowed to roll 
uncontrolled at any time. 
 
 This does not apply to assignments working in Trim Operation at the hump end of classification 
tracks. 
 
 
 
 
Jordan Busson 
Terminal Superintendent  
 
 
 

Transportation Notices in Effect: 
 

2022 009, 017, 023, 028, 029, 032, 034 

2023 003, 004, 007, 008, 020, 021, 024, 035, 043, 045, 
046, 049 

2024 001, 002 

 
 
 

 

 

 
THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 


